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3 March 2014
Dear Parent/Guardian

S4-6 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Tuesday 11 March and Wednesday 19 March 2014
The S4-6 Parents’ Consultation Evening for Session 2013-14 takes place on Tuesday 11 March and Wednesday 19 March 2014, from 5.00 pm until 7.30 pm.  This year we are offering 2 evenings across the Senior school to give parents the opportunity to attend on the evening which is most convenient for them.

We operate an appointments system, as we do with all our Parents’ Consultation Evenings in school, with the MPA, Senior Common Room and Drama Studio used for the discussions with staff.  A rooming plan will be available on the evening itself at the main entrance.

Included with this letter is your son/daughter’s Appointment Sheet.  Pupils will be asked to make appointments with the subject teachers you would like to meet on the appropriate Parents’ Evening.  They should take this sheet to each teacher who will then enter the exact time of the appointment.  Appointments will be strictly limited to five minutes to enable staff to see as many parents as possible.  If as a result of special difficulties a five-minute appointment is inadequate, or if for any reason a particular member of staff is unavailable, we can make special arrangements for you to meet those teachers at a later date during the school day.  

Instructions for pupils are provided on the reverse of this letter.  Please use the tear-off form below to let us know if you will or will not be attending Parents’ Evening and if you wish an appointment with Ms Kirsty Devlin, the school’s Careers Advisor with Skills Development Scotland.  This form should be returned to your son/daughter’s register teacher by Thursday 6 March.

I hope you have an enjoyable evening and find the discussions helpful and informative.

Yours sincerely
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Fiona Clark

Depute Head Teacher

Name of Pupil


Class


Please tick as appropriate: -

· We will be able to attend the S4-6 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 11 March

· We will be able to attend the S4-6 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 19 March
· We will not be able to attend the S4-6 Parents’ Evening
· We wish an appointment with Ms Devlin, Careers Advisor.

Signed


Date


INSTRUCTIONS FOR PUPILS

1 Ask your parents which evening they are able to attend the Parents’ Evening and to complete the tear-off slip at the bottom of the letter.

2 Make a note on the Appointments Form of the teachers your parents wish to meet.

3 Bring the form to school and ask the teachers to give you an appointment time.

4 Even though the teachers will all be located in the MPA, Senior Common Room or Drama Studio you should still make sure that you allow at least 5 minutes for your parents to move from one appointment to the next.

5 If you are absent during the week when appointments are being arranged, please ask your parents to telephone the school so that we can make appointments on their behalf.

6 Give the completed Appointments Form to your parents so that they can bring it with them on Parents’ Evening.

F Clark

Depute Head Teacher

	
	Education, Culture and Sport

Gayle Gorman
Director
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